
   

  

 

February 1, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Industrial Fiber Optics thanks you in purchasing the product IF D96F since it was first launched in 

2006. We have discovered that the procurement of the sub-part 5MB photodetector, is no longer available. 

This has led us to the decision to discontinue the IF D96F. Currently, there is not an alternative part or 

replacement for the IF D96F. Our engineering staff is working diligently on a solution and we will inform 

you if an alternative part is designed. This will not affect any current orders placed as of February 1, 2021.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Please contact us for any additional information. 

 

Kindest Regard, 

Industrial Fiber Optics 

INFO@I-FIBEROPTICS.COM 

PHONE: (480) 804-1227 


